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% Global Crossing

Michael J. Shortley, lil
Vice President & Regional
General Counsel - North America
225 Kenneth Drive

Rochester, NY 14623

585.255.1429
877.769.9844 (fax)
michael.shortley@giobalcrossing.com

March 30, 2010
BY OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Ms. Lynn Allen-Flood
AT&T Wholesale
311 S. Akard, 9" Floor
Dallas, TX 75202

Re:  Global Crossing-AT&T Interconnection Agreement
Missouri

Dear Ms. Allen-Flood:

I am replying to your letter of March 16, 2010, regarding the interconnection agreement between Global
Crossing Local Services, Inc. and Global Crossing Telemanagement, Inc. (“Global Crossing”) and
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company (“AT&T-Missouri™).

In accordance with your request, Global Crossing hereby provides notice, pursuant to section 252(a)(1) of
the Communications Act of 1934, as amended, that it wishes to negotiate a successor interconnection
agreement. Global Crossing proposes that negotiations commence upon AT&T’s receipt of this letter as
evidenced by receipt from the overnight delivery service that delivers this notice.

Global Crossing is interested, in the context of such negotiations, to explore the possibility of porting, for
the State of Missouri, the Global Crossing-BellSouth agreement currently in effect.

Questions regarding this matter may be directed to Mickey Henry, Director- Carrier Relations, Global
Crossing.

Sincerely,
.
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cc: Mr. Mickey Henry

R. Edward Price, Esq.





